
 

 
 
TO:  Mayor and Councilmembers 
  Gary Halbert, Interim City Manager 
  Shawn Hagerty, City Attorney 
 
FROM: James Jeffries, City Clerk 
 
DATE: July 8, 2025 
 
SUBJ: Updated Meeting Materials – July 8, 10, and 11, 2025, Special Meeting 
 
PUBLIC HEARING: 
 

(1) Public Hearing for the Selection of Up to Four Retail Commercial 
Cannabis Businesses (CCBs) with Up to Four Alternate CCBs and Finding 
the Action Exempt from the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) 
Pursuant to CEQA Guidelines Section 15303.  (Planning and Building – 
Sawa) 

 
The attached correspondence for the above-mentioned Item was received by 7:00 a.m. 
on July 8, 2025, and is provided for your consideration. 
 

 



From: Daniel Bickford
To: CityClerk
Subject: Cannabis Permitting Letter
Date: Sunday, July 6, 2025 5:13:42 PM
Attachments: Cannabis Letter Bickford.cleaned.pdf

Your attachment(s) were cleaned by Check Point Sandblast Threat Extraction.

Click here to restore the original(s) or contact your system administrator.

You may be required to authenticate, in that case follow these instructions:
1. You will be directed to a page where you would be requested to specify your email address.
2. An email with verification code will be sent to you.
3. Copy the code and return to the attachment recovery page.
4. The email with original attachments will be released to your mailbox.

Please exercise discretion when requesting to release suspicious attachments.

Letter in support of Culture Cannabis Club attached. 

Thank you,

Daniel M. Bickford



July 4th, 2025 

 

Honorable Mayor and City Council  

City of Santee 

10601 Magnolia Avenue 

Santee, California 92071 

 

RE: Cannabis Permitting 

 

I have been active in the Santee community for quite a while.  I am proud of the numerous local 

issues I’ve been involved with. I’ve held many positions with community service nonprofits 

within our city, including my current position on a City committee. I feel I have the pulse of the 

Santee community and the business community. 

 

The city of Santee is in the process of permitting companies for retail cannabis.  I support this 

process. I specifically urge to council to grant at least one permit to Culture Cannabis Club. 

 

Culture Cannabis Club has been involved with the Santee Community for approximately two 

years. And I especially like the fact that the main contact person has Santee roots, grew up here 

and went to school here.  There is no doubt in my mind that if they are granted a permit, they will 

always do what is best for Santee. 

 

I strongly urge the council to grant a permit to Culture Cannabis Club. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Daniel Bickford 

Involved Santee Citizen 

 

 

 



From: Ben Goodall
To: CityClerk
Subject: Culture Cannabis Club support letter
Date: Monday, July 7, 2025 7:12:59 AM
Attachments: BRW8CC84B71234B 000433.pdf

Hello,

Please find a copy of my letter of support for Culture Cannabis Club attached.

Thank you,
Ben
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